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Save the Dates for these Special Member Events! 

Book your party at the Club! 
 

Holidays are just around the corner and we still 

have a few prime dates available for your                     

department party.  

Please contact Julia Engstrom,  Director of                       

Catering for your next event at the Club.               

Terri Ann Miller, our Premier Catering Manager                 

specializing in off premise events will help you                   

create a festive and memorable holiday party at a 

venue of your choosing. 

For further information and expert planning                

assistance please call 858-534-0876. 

 

October  5th & 20th  -  New Lounge Grand Opening  

    Celebrations 4:00-7:00pm 
 
 

 

November 4th -  Beers & Bites, Craft Beer & Gourmet Food  

Pairing 5:00-8:00pm  
 

 

 

December 4th - Members Annual Holiday Party  3:00-6:00pm  
 

 

  Check our New Website facultyclub.ucsd.edu & Newsletters for 

Further Details  
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Oceanids - Sounding Board Thursday, October 6th 

Don’t vote this November until you hear about the pros and cons of 

the ballot propositions from Mary Hanson, representing the League 

of Women Voters Speakers’ Bureau. Mary will be discussing the 

propositions on the ballot for the upcoming election. Even though the 

League often takes positions on ballot propositions and proposed    

legislation (although not on candidates) the League makes every           

effort to be impartial and nonpartisan in these pro/con presentations. 

Mary is currently on the Board of the local League as treasurer, and 

has been involved in the League at the local, county and state levels, having served as the San Diego 

President from 1983-85. Mary is a retired French teacher who has also been active in the San Diego 

community. During her long tenure at Santana High School she led students six times on trips to 

France, always an adventure. She received her B.A. in French and Russian from the University of 

Iowa and her M.A.T. in French and Education from Oberlin College. Mary was on the board of the 

La Jolla Chamber Music Society for several years and is a longtime member of the Third Thursday 

book group. She is also active in UCSD Oceanids, having served as president from 2013 to 2015, and 

currently on the board as corresponding secretary. She is also active in Cafe Français and the two 

bridge groups.  

Sounding Board is a series of seven lectures during the academic year, the first Thursday at 12 noon, 

sponsored by UC San Diego Oceanids and the UC San Diego Faculty Club. Oceanids, faculty and 

friends meet at the UCSD Faculty Club in a specially designated room to eat lunch and listen to             

fascinating speakers. Lunch is $14.00 for guests and $10.00 for Faculty Club members (purchase  

required). Coffee and iced tea are provided in the meeting room. A parking permit can be obtained at 

the front desk. You can be sure of a lively discussion! You do not need to RSVP. Contact Jan Ouren, 

jouren@san.rr.com for more information. 

Don't miss this always-popular speaker: 

 Mary Hanson, League of Women Voters 

“November 2016 Ballot Propositions” 

Thank you Lilia for your many years of excellent service….  
 

Lilia Huato has been with the Faculty Club since 1999.  During that time she has 

held most every front of the house position and has excelled in the performance of 

all the challenges that she faced. Members always commented how efficient and              

helpful Lilia is in her daily interactions and her colleagues and management             

teammates marvel at the ease in which she juggles the many tasks that she handles.   

 

An exciting career opportunity has presented itself for Lilia and though not so good 

for the Club it is good news for the university as she will assume a positon in the    

human resources division for HDH.    

 

Please join me in wishing Lilia continued success and the very best in her future endeavors.  

mailto:jouren@san.rr.com


THE FACULTY CLUB 
2016-2017 

Board of Directors 
 

Officers 
Sally Ashburn  

Vice President 
Robert Starkey  

Sec/  
 

Directors 
Laurence Armi 

Ernest Belezzuoli 
Mark Hanna 
Del Johnson 

Gary Matthews 
Joanna McKittrick 

Robert Oakes 
Lynn Russell 
Suzi Sterner 

 
Alain J.-J. Cohen –  

THE FACULTY CLUB 
 

Staff: 

 
 
 

Member Hours: 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 am—4:30 pm 
 
 

Lunch Service: 
Monday-Friday 

11:30 AM – 2:00 PM 

We’re on the Web! 
http://

facultyclub.ucsd.edu 

The Ida and Cecil Green Faculty Club 
9500 Gilman Drive – 0121 

La Jolla, CA 92093-0121 

Phone: 858-534-0876 
Fax: 858-534-5719 

Email: tmignano@ucsd.edu 

Serving the 
 UCSD community 

Dates to Remember 

 Art Exhibition:                     
Artist Sandra Dorros— 
“Decoding the Seasons”              
May —September ‘16 

  

 September 5th: Club 
Closed—Labor Day 

 September 20th: FC Board 
Meeting—Members Welcome 

 October 5th & 20th: New 
Lounge Grand Opening Cele-
brations 

 October 6th: Oceanids—
Sounding Board 

 October 12th: Economics 
Roundtable 

Like us on Facebook! 

http://socialmedia.ucsd.edu/campus-social-media/index.html

